
Late Item 12.4 

From: Nita   

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 11:00 AM 

To: Erin Jackson   

Cc: Karin Janzen  Pat Jensen blanche hartnett Dana Fenwick   

Subject: Booking Blackburn Park Picnic area 

 

Good morning Erin, 

Further to our conversation this morning, I would like my request (below)to use the Blackburn Park 

picnic shelter put on the next city agenda. Thank you so much for your help.   

 

Who: Shuswap Quilters' Guild  

Where: Blackburn Park picnic shelter 

# participants: fewer than 50 

When: Wednesday, September 23rd 10am - noon (and again Wednesday, October 14th & 28th 

depending on weather) 

Why: Because we can't have our regular meetings due to Covid, some of our quilters would like to have 

a show & tell amongst themselves of the quilts they've made over the summer. We will bring our own 

coffee & chairs and will be following strict social distancing guidelines.  

Insurance: Shuswap Quilters' Guild is insured through the CQA (Canadian Quilters' Association)  

Electricity: We would like to make use of the electrical outlet at the site, of possible, please,  to plug in 

our own small portable PA system so we don't have to shout to be heard.  

 

Thank you, 

Nita Collins 

SQG president 

 


